
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

The Council of the City of Vergas will receive bids at the office of the  
City Clerk-Treasurer, 111 Main St or PO Box 32 Vergas, MN until  
4 P.M., on Tuesday, September 12, 2023 for the purchase of the following: 

2005 Chevy Pickup 

This pickup will be located in the Vergas Event Center parking lot on  
Monday, Sept. 11 and Tuesday, Sept. 12, 2023 for viewing. 

The specifications are on file in the City Clerk’s office and more information is 
available at www.cityofvergas.com. Bids must be made on the basis of cash payment 
for the property. All bids must be accompanied by a cash deposit, bid bond, certified 
bank letter of credit, or certified check made payable to the city for the bid amount. 
Bids must be directed to the City Clerk-Treasurer and must be securely sealed with a 
statement on the outside wrapper describing the item for which the bid is being 
submitted. Bids will be opened and considered by the City Council at 7:00 P.M. in the 
council chambers on Tuesday, the 12th of September, 2023. The City Council 
reserves the right to reject all bids. 

Bidders will be given the chance to raise their bid after all bids have been opened. 

By the order of the City Council of the City of Vergas, Minnesota. 

Published in Frazee-Vergas Forum  on September 5, 2023. 

 

________________ 

Julie Lammers, CMC 
Clerk-Treasurer 
City of Vergas 
 


